
Greens Committee Meeting 

September 22, 2014, 6:30pm in Break room of Maintenance Building 

 

Attendees: 

Sue Kahler, Don McCollum, Ken Stevens, Steve Solsky, Rick Funaro, Carl 

Jahn, Mike Farina, Bob Miskanin  

Bob M informed the group that the some of the money in the “Project Fund” MAY 

be available to use this year. There was discussion about whether the work on the 

bunkers on 3 and 4, or rebuilding the tee on 9 had priority. It was finally decide by 

a 6 to 2 vote that the highest priority would be the following work on the 9th tee: 

Remove the trees behind the tee 

Install a 7 or 8 feet tall solid plastic (or vinyl) fence 

Extend the tee toward the green (about double the size) 

Plant sod 

The estimated cost is $7000 to $7500 (with volunteer labor). This is the cost if for 

the fencing and sod. 

Later that week we went to the 8th hole to discuss the work Steve is planning for 

this winter. After some discussion it was agreed that (looking from the tee) the 

first 3 pine trees (from the left) would be removed and the cart path moved to 

the right, next to the new tree line. Every other tree would be removed from the 

left of the card path near the top of the hill. The remaining trees would remain to 

block any shot at the green. The rough would be maintained between the fairway 

and the tree line/cart path. Some small hardwoods would be planted to the right 

of the new cart path. This work would allow better grass development on the 

right side of the 8th fairway. The area where the weeds are currently growing wild 

would be leveled with fill and covered with “plug” material. Then the tall grass 

would remain in the area. The majority of the group agreed with these ideas. 



Both of these project ideas will be presented to the BoD at their next meeting 

(Monday, Oct 20) for their approval. 

The date for the fall project day was set for the morning of October 25. This will 

be the normal “put the course to bed” work. 

Thank you 

Bob Miskanin 

 


